
 

 

 
The English-Speaking Union (Victoria Branch)  

2020 AGM – Proxy Form 
 
If you are unable to attend the 2020 Annual General Meeting via Zoom video, you may appoint a proxy 
by filling out this proxy form. 
 
Please email completed proxy form to the Returning Officer at director@esuvic.org.au or via mail to: 
 

Returning Officer - AGM ESU Victoria Branch 
P.O. Box 1044 
ASCOT VALE   VIC   3032  

 
Proxy forms must be received by the Returning Officer no later than 5:00pm, Wednesday the 11th 
November 2020. 
 
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF PROXY  
 
I, …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… (Name of Member) 
 
of ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… (Address) 
 
 
hereby appoint as my proxy: - (Please tick one box) 
 

� the Chairman of the Meeting  OR 
 
� ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  (Name of Proxy) 

 
to vote on my behalf at the Annual General Meeting of the English-Speaking Union (Victoria Branch) to 
be held on 14 November 2020. 
 
 

I direct my proxy to cast my vote as follows: 
 

� as my proxy chooses   
 

OR 
 

� as follows (please circle either Approved or Not approved)  
 

 
1) Minutes of 2019 AGM              Approved          Not approved  
 
2) President’s Report     Approved          Not approved 
 
3) Annual Financial Report     Approved          Not approved 
 
 
4) Election of Council position   …………………………………………………… (Name of Nominee) 
 
5) Appointment of Auditor    Approved        Not approved 
 
 
 

        
 

Margaret Birtley
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